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I am a Hercules resident and home owner at 109 Columbine Dr. I support Gerard Boulanger and Dan
Romero for re-election to continue our the fiscal reconstruction of Hercules. I just moved here from
Richmond Annex 1+ years ago.I lived 1 block from El Cerrito so saw how El Cerrito spent itself into
trouble. Today's newspaper speaks to how they have run their budget into the ground. 

I have read people's opinions on Facebook & Next Door. They want lots of things but we need to look at
what is reasonable.

Alan Holm




